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The April 25th 2019 meeting was held at Georgia’s Southern Table in Greeneville, Tn. 

 

President Wayne Lyons opened the meeting and the invocation was given by Wayne Lyons. 

 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes/ Treasurer Report 

Motion to approve minutes by Keith Bruner and seconded J.W. Green. Passed by all present. 

 

 

Treasurer's Report 

Last Balance         $ 10,332.58 (March balance) 

April’s treasurer's report was not available. The Audit committee is in the process of reviewing the account. Aprils report 

will be given at the next meeting. Keith Bruner discovered a $200 overage during the audit process (previous adjustment 

was found and corrected in the past). Motion to adjust the balance made by Phil Fritz and seconded by J.W. Green passed 

by all present. 

 

 

Old Business                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

UETBOA Fall conference class options at the Black Bear Resort in Gatlinburg was discussed. Options were, first day a.m. 

2018 IBC Plumbing- p.m. 2018 IBC Mechanical. Second day 2018 IBC chapter 9&10. 

 

Mike Burleson from the Scholarship Committee received four applications for the UETBOA Scholarship. Motion was   

made to award $500 to each of the applicants by Mike Burleson, seconded by Wayne Lyons, passed by al present. 

 

Keith Bruner opened discussion to next year, designate a Trade Scholarship Award. This would be open to any student 

that was going to attend a trade school. This award would be considered first in any future scholarships given by the 

UETBOA. 

 

           

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

New Business  

 

Jeff Cannon had received a check from Jim Sullivan (treasure of ETBOA) issued by the city of Gatlinburg and made out 

in error to UETBOA. Mr. Sullivan asked that the UETBOA accept and reissue check to ETBOA. Motion to approve was 

made by Keith Bruner, seconded by Wayne Lyons, passed by all present. 

 

Steven Snow discussed a new class offered by the Fire Academy (Fire Inspector II) and the addition of a new full time 

instructor. 

 

Keith Bruner introduced new inspector for Kingsport, Josh Martin and Daniel Webb. 

Bert Seay introduced new permit Tech for Greeneville, Adam Clark  

 

 

 

 

Speaker for the month:    Darson Buckner with Tyvek                                                                                                                                                      

Phil Fritz won the $20.00 door prize, 

Motion to adjourn made by Jeff Cannon, seconded by Wayne Lyons and passed by all present. 

                                                                             

Our next meeting will be held at Jonesborough Pizza Parlor 416 E. Jackson Blvd Jonesborough Tn.  

May 23, 2019 at 11am. 

 

 

 

              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             


